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I am opposed to HB2025. Oregonians cannot and should not have to endure 

additional tax burden at this time. ODOT and all other government entities should 

have to work within the confines of their existing budgets, just like Oregon families 

are having to do. Oregon is already one of the most expensive states to live in. We 

should not have to leave our homes in search of reasonably taxed alternatives. 

Again, I am adamantly OPPOSED TO HB2025. If our elected representatives would 

address the "elephant in the room" and repair and rework the failing and 

unsustainable PERS system; many of our state's financial issues would be solved. 

 


